

2023-March-30

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approval of minutes from March 23rd, 2023 meeting	George	5
Eclipse Foundation funded security audit for Adoptium/Temurin (ref)	Tim	10
Current Temurin users who have migrated from other Java JDK	Carmen	5
New members strategies: need resource to improve our website for new members. Website: https://github.com/adoptium/adoptium.net/issues/1253	Carmen	10

Quorum (Quorum is 50% of Committee):

(5/9) required for simple majority votes.

(7/10) required for super majority votes.

Attendees

Steering Committee Members

Company	Primary	Alternate
Microsoft	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> George Adams	<input type="checkbox"/> Martijn Verburg
Red Hat	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Tim Ellison	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Shelley Lambert
IBM	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Murali Veeravalli	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Lan Xia
Committer Rep	<input type="checkbox"/> Stewart Addison	
Alibaba Cloud	<input type="checkbox"/> Sanhong Li	
Huawei	<input type="checkbox"/> Chen Rui	
Azul	<input type="checkbox"/> Gil Tene	<input type="checkbox"/> Simon Ritter
Rivos	<input type="checkbox"/> Ludovic Henry	
Google	<input type="checkbox"/> John Pampuch	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Dan Gazineu

Other Attendees

Company	Name	Name
iJUG	<input type="checkbox"/> Jan Westerkamp	

Bloomberg	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Hector Geraldino	
Open Elements	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Hendrik Ebbers	
Eclipse Fdn	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Carmen Delgado	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Paul Buck
Eclipse Fdn	<input type="checkbox"/> Paul White	<input type="checkbox"/> Sharon Corbett
Eclipse Fdn	<input type="checkbox"/> Mike Milinkovich	

Minutes:

- **Approval of minutes from March 23rd, 2023 meeting**
 - Didn't have quorum.
- **Eclipse Foundation funded security audit for Adoptium/Temurin**
 - Marta (EF) has invited the group to participate in the security audit using funding provided by the OSSF.
 - Eclipse IDE went through the same process and are currently resolving findings.
 - Informational only, engineering effort would be needed to implement the fixes.
 - Need to confirm with Marta which projects we want to audit.
 - ACTION: Tim to respond to Marta confirming interest.
- **Current Temurin users who have migrated from other Java JDK**
 - Carmen is looking to create testimonials for Temurin users who have migrated and companies in the progress of migrating.
 - The ask is to share any information with Carmen.
 - Render for proposed Adopters page is in preview at <https://deploy-preview-1644--eclipsefdn-adoptium.netlify.app/>.
- **New members strategies: need resource to improve our website for new members.** Website: <https://github.com/adoptium/adoptium.net/issues/1253>.
 - Several website improvements are being discussed in issue 1253. Asking for additional web design/development help.
- **AOB**
 - Carmen will be off next week due to Easter break.